
Minutes of the Silver Lake Water District Meeting held on the 25th 
day of August, 1971 at 221c l~~nd st. SE, Everett, Washington. 

Attendance: Commissioners: Charles Fisher 
Leo Nelson 
Jake l'!icheJ. 
Arnold Kegel 
Roy Heisel 
Marie SkUcy 

Engineer: 
Superintendent: 
Clerk: 

The meeting was called to order at 8:00 PM by President 
Charles Fisher. The minutes of the August U meeting were read, 
approved and signed by the Secretary. 

Financial statement for July were distributed to the Commissioners. 

~ineer•s Report: Engineer Kegel reported on a treatment to preserve 
s eel pipe. 

The Silver Lake Water District maps are in Seattle being 
repr.oduced. 

Superintendent's Report: 

1. At a recent meeting of the Fircrest Sewer District, their 
Comnussioners agreed they would help pay for a truck to be used to 
pulJ. the generator. Mr. Saunders will attend a Water District 
meeting in the near future to discuss the matter further. 

2. The line on Dexter Avenue has been lowered. 

J. Air Conditioning for the office has been ordered from 
Comfort-Air, Inc. and inStallation has been started. 

4. A representative of the pa.int manufacturer was out in 
connection with our complaint that the walls still leak. They were 
authorized to repaint the blocks 7 courses up from the ground and 
were told this would not be acceptable. The f1na1 decision is that 
they will repaint the entire buiJ.ding. 

5. 
doors. 
will be 

A Weyerhaeuser representative was out regarding the warped 
In a later telephone conversation he indicated that a letter 
sent to the Water District. 

6. Mr. Russell Osborn has made a request for the Water District 
personnel to drill a line under ~his driveway for his personaJ. use. 
The commissioners agreed that no work should be done on any private 
property. 

There being no further ~usines~, the meeting adjourned until• 
the ne~t regular meeting to be held September 8, 1971. 
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